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*or-o 7 a2 Memorandum
TO: Mayor Feinsod and City Council Members
FROM: Edward F. Lavallee, City Manager
RE: Resolution 2020-18, Funding Policy
DATE: June 3, 2020

Council members and staff receive requests from outside organizations for various types of
funding support. For Council’s consideration, a proposed funding policy is attached. The
proposed policy categorizes the general types of funding requests the City receives. Presently,
the City does not have a comprehensive policy addressing funding requests.





